Sent: 07 February 2012 09:59 I NT
To: Planning s
Subject: York House, 8-14 Salisbury Square, Hatfield b2 an

Importance: High j

Regarding the plans for the demolition of staircase and pedestrian walkway and the erection of the new staircase
extension with lift at the above building, the plans are not clear whether this will encroach our building, Willow
House, 18 Salisbury Square.

Please could Mr Peacock or someone else visit Willow Foundation and walk through the plans with us?
| lock forward to hearing from you.
Regards, Jackie Walsh

Jackie Walsh
Facilities Manager
Special Days Administrator

Willow Foundation
"special days for seriously ill 16 to 40 year olds"

Willow House

18 Salisbury Square

Hatfield

Hertfordshire

AL9 5BE

Tel: 01707 259777

Fax: 01707 259 289
www.willowfoundation.org.uk

Show your support by following us on Facebook and Twitter

Willow's 2012 calendar of exciting events is now confirmed, please visit our website for more information.
The Willow Foundaticn is a charity registered with the Charity Commission in England and Wales No. 1106746 and a
company limited by guarantee No. 5207070.
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